
  

 

As Writers and Readers we will focus on: 
Listening and responding to stories. 

Reading  Owl Babies’, Spinderella, Cave Baby. 

We will be developing our listening skills  throughout everything we do. We will be looking 

at non fiction texts and sharing books. 

We will continue to learn letter sounds and use these in our reading and writing. 

In Nursery we will be particularly making sure we hold our pencils correctly and beginning 

to learn how to write our names.   We will be learning how to trace and to copy write about 

our own experiences, things we like and our families. In our home corners we will be using 

our imagination to pretend different scenarios eg. grandma is coming for tea – we better 

get ready!               

         

As caring people we will be: 
 SEAL – New Beginnings– we will also learn 
the ‘Good to be Me’ song. 
Discuss how we can help other people and our 
friends in school. 
We will be polite and well mannered and look 
after our classroom. 
We will have circle discussions about issues in 
the classroom. 

As people aware of the world we will be: 
Looking at different people from around the world and 

reading stories – Handas Surprise. We will look at 

books with children from different cultures and 

religions. We will also be reading Noahs Ark and looking 

at the animals. 

 

As Scientists we will be: 

Looking at recognising and naming some of our body parts.  

We will be baking and cooking and looking at the changes 

that happen to food – then eating! We thought ‘PEOPLE’ 

biscuits would be tasty! 

The sand and water areas will be used for exploring 

floating and sinking. This topic is useful for discussing 

similarities and differences between ourselves and our 

likes and dislikes. We might ask for some photos of your 

children when they were younger and discuss how they 

have changed over time.  

 

As Mathematicians we will be: 
Continuing to learn to recognise numbers and to be 
able to count orally in order to 10 and 20 and also 
to count objects 1-1. 
We will be sorting for various criteria and trying to 
solve some simple number problems. 
We will be comparing weights and balancing objects 
especially when we bake. 
We will be drawing round our hands and feet to 
compare sizes and making repeating patterns, 
looking at size and shape.  
Nursery and Reception will be learning the names of 
some shapes. 

As Adventurers we will be: 
Making sure we hold our pencils correctly. 

We will be looking at maps, Google – street view – and 

looking at our own houses.  

We will work in the outside areas to build dens for our 

friends and to investigate water and sand. 

Keeping fit and healthy is important so we keep active 

and continue to eat our fruit and vegetables. 

 

 

As Creative People we will be: 
Mixing paint colours is fun but we also learn 
about texture and how to make different 
colours. 
We will be using pencils and pastels to draw 
ourselves and our families and friends. 
We will be making music with the percussion 
instruments and taking our ’bands’ into the 
outside areas. 
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